
Girls Go CyberStart is a fun and interactive series of digital challenges hosted by SANS.org 
designed to introduce you to the field of cybersecurity. More than 6,600 high school girls 
played Girls Go CyberStart in 2018! Best of all? You will compete in three stages for the 

chance to WIN CASH prizes for you and your school as well as SCHOLARSHIPS to help pay 
for college.

To join the Evans High School Team contact 
Mr. Hahn in room 184 or register your 

interest at 
https://www.girlsgocyberstart.org/interest

The fine print:

Girls Go CyberStart is

completely free.

To be eligible to 

participate, you must:

 Identify as female

 Be at least 13 years old 

February 18, 2019

 Be enrolled in 9th, 10th, 

11th or 12th grade.

March 20, 2019 


